
For more information: www.mualphatheta.org. 

Scholarship applications are available now for download on our website.

When Karthik Jetty and Raymond Suo, MAT seniors at duPont Manual 
High School (Louisville, KY), founded the non-profit organization Origami 

For Education two years ago, their goal was to stimulate younger students’ 
interests in math using origami. Today, with a team of 10 members and 6 

satellite clubs across the country, they are proving that learning and fun can go hand in hand, one folded 
paper crane at a time. Students light up as they learn origami and the math behind this artform, and research 
shows that students who practice origami demonstrate improved reasoning skills and pattern identification. 
For more information about Origami for Education, visit: https://www.origamiedu.org.

With scholarship season just around the corner, we offer these important reminders:

1) Up to two members from each chapter in good standing may submit a 2020 Mu Alpha Theta 
     scholarship application. Please talk to your sponsor if you’re interested.
2) Incomplete or late applications will not be accepted.
3) Only graduating seniors who are registered members with Mu Alpha Theta may apply.

4) General academic scholarships are $4,000, while four special scholarships named for 
     important figures in Mu Alpha Theta are $5,000.

Awardees announced on our website: April 1, 2020.Completed applications must be postmarked by February 1, 2020.


